
Reception news  13th September 2019 

 

We have had such a fantastic time getting to know the children this week. It has 

been great to see them settling in and making new friends. We have worked on 

getting used to the routine of the school day. We made our own class rules and 

talked about how we sit smartly, use our listening ears and put our hands up. We 

have enjoyed finding our pegs and drawers and we have loved playing with lots of 

different toys, both inside and outside. 

 

 

 

We also read the story, ‘I’m Special, I’m Me.’ We had a circle time to talk about 

what we are good at and what makes us special. Some children said they were 

good at painting and running, whilst one child said, “I’m good at juggling, back flips 

and cart wheels.” 

 

 

 

The children really have had a fantastic first few days at school and we are very 

proud of how they have settled in. They are very excited to be staying for lunch next 

week.  


